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Sewer Pipe Repair near the Avoca Parks Yard 
Rosehill Reservoir Rehabilitation 

Contract #: 17ECS-MI-03WA 
Start Date: Monday October 25, 2021 

End Date:  Mid-November, 2021 
*Timeline is weather dependent and subject to change. 

The City's Contractor will be excavating near the Avoca Garden Beds to repair the existing sewer pipe that 
services the Avoca Parks Yard.  This sewer connection needs to be replaced as it was recently damaged due 
to other construction activities in the area. This work is expected to start on Monday October 25th and will be 
completed by mid-November, 2021 (weather permitting).  

The work site will impact the north-east corner of the park including the sidewalk on the east side of Avoca 
Avenue. Traffic will be maintained and continue around this work site. After the sewer replacement work is 
completed, the site fencing will be removed and any disturbed areas will be restored. 

 MAP OF WORK AREA 
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WORK DETAILS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This work will involve: 

• Installation of the temporary fencing near the Avoca Garden beds 
• Excavation of an open trench near the Avoca Garden beds and near the Avoca Parks Yard  
• Directional drilling to install a new section of pipe between the two excavation pits  

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 
You may experience dust, noise and other inconveniences. The City will make efforts to reduce the 
impacts. We appreciate your patience.

Icon Description 

Work Hours: These hours are within the City's Noise By-law. Notification will be provided 
if extended hours are required. 

• Monday to Friday: 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.  

Road and Sidewalk Access: In order to complete the work in a safe manner, there will 
be sidewalk restrictions. Please use the sidewalk on the west side of Avoca Avenue. 
Access for emergency vehicles will be maintained at all times.  

Trees: No trees are anticipated to be impacted by this work.  

 

Avoca Garden Beds: The excavated area will be close to the Avoca Garden Beds. 
Please take extra precaution around the site.  

Any disturbed areas on the sidewalk and grass will be restored.  

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote #17ECS-MI-03WA. 

Contact Information 
Public Consultation Unit  Kate Kusiak, 416-392-1932, rosehill@toronto.ca    

TTY Hearing Impaired 
Service 

416-338-0889  
(7 Days a week, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm, closed holidays) 

General inquiries 311 

Website www.toronto.ca/rosehill - email us to register for updates 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 
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